
 

May 11, 2009 
 
 
 
 
To the Honorable Common Council 
  Public Works Committee 
City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
 File No. 081515 vacates the remaining portion of east-west alley in the block bounded by West 
Washington Street, South 9th Street and I-94 Freeway land, in the 12th Aldermanic District. This vacation 
was requested by the Housing Authority of the City of Milwaukee as part of the Olga Village housing 
development with 37 apartment units for the elderly. 
 
 The Department of Public Works Coordinated Report contains no stated objections to the 
proposed vacation. At the request of the Commissioner of Public Works, the petitioner will provide: 
 

Remove One Alley Light $150.00 

 
 Since the proposed vacation is not in conflict with City plans, the City Plan Commission at its 
regular meeting on May 11, 2009, recommended approval of the subject file, conditioned on the applicant 
submitting the DPW fee. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Rocky Marcoux 
Executive Secretary 

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 
 
cc: Ald. Jim Witkowiak 


